DeKalb County

SPLOST

Your Pennies at Work!

PEDESTRIAN SAFETY IMPROVEMENTS COMING TO NORTH
DECATUR ROAD FUNDED BY SPLOST

Thanks to the one-cent Special Purpose Local Option Sales Tax (SPLOST), traffic
calming improvements have started on North Decatur Road, located between Lullwater
Road and East Rock Spring Road, to reduce the excessive speeding in the area.

Due to the amount of significant vehicular traffic and active pedestrians, DeKalb County’s
SPLOST program has made pedestrian and bicyclist safety a priority in an effort to
enhance walkability, improve operations, and create a more accessible way for residents
to experience the neighborhood. The project improvements will take place along North
Decatur Road, beginning at the intersection with Springdale Road and ending at the
intersection with Oakdale Road. Improvements include intersection upgrades,
improvements to roadway alignment, safety lighting, and sight distance.

DeKalb County’s SPLOST program supports countywide capital improvement projects
that will increase the quality of life for its residents in the categories of Transportation,
Public Safety, Parks and Recreation, and General Repairs. To learn more about the one-
cent Special Purpose Local Option Sales Tax (SPLOST), program visit
www.DeKalbSPLOST.com, email SPLOST @dekalbcountyga.gov, or call (404)268-4493.
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